
To Whom It May Concern: 

I write in enthusiastic support of the proposed replacement of “Victory Day,” the name of 
the Rhode Island holiday observed on the second Monday of August, with the title 
“Peace and Remembrance Day.” 

It is time to shift from celebrating war to celebrating peace. 

I am a constituent. 

Alex Leonard 
 


